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Clarification on the implementation 
of the policy on No Co-payment for 

PhilHealth Benefit Packages

PhilHealth issued Circular No. 2020-0024 titled “Governing Policies on 
No Co-payment/No Balance Billing for PhilHealth Benefit Packages” 
pursuant to Republic Act No. 11223 otherwise known as the Universal 
Health Care (UHC) Act, which mandates PhilHealth to implement cost 
sharing schemes including no co-payment, fixed co-payment, and co-
insurance.

The full implementation of the policy on no co-payment will take 
effect only upon the issuance and publication of the implementing 
guidelines.

In the interim, all health care providers (HCPs) are directed to start 
preparing to comply with the said policy.


